
October 7, 2022 
 
Mr. Vasu Sharma 
Vpo Dorangla 
Gurdaspur, Punjab 143526 
India 
 
Dear Vasu: 
 
Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted to the
University of South Alabama for the Spring Semester 2023 as a First Time Freshman
student in the College of Nursing with Nursing/Pre-Nursing- Bachelor of Science as your
intended concentration.   
 
Your JAG # is: J00730789 and your University of South Alabama email account is 
vs2227@jagmail.southalabama.edu. You may activate your JagNet account or check
your personal data information on the web at here.   
 
As a student attending the University on a non-immigrant visa, you will be assessed an
international student fee and out-of-state tuition each term you register. Important
upcoming dates and payment deadlines are available in the academic calendar at 
southalabama.edu/academiccalendar. Students are responsible for ensuring tuition and
fees are paid by the posted payment deadlines. 
 
 
Your application file is complete. Although our records indicate no additional documents
are needed, should you have additional coursework of which we are not aware, you must
present this prior to registration.Admission to the University does not guarantee
admission to the professional program. All students must apply to the professional
component through the College of Nursing once prerequisite courses are completed.
Please contact the College of Nursing at (251)445-9400 if you have questions. 
 
Applicants may not disregard any part of their educational history, and failure to
report all institutions previously attended will be cause for cancellation of the
admissions process and registration. Registration is also subject to cancellation if
final records are not received or if they establish ineligibility for enrollment. 
 
On behalf of the faculty and staff of the University of South Alabama, I welcome you to
our community and wish you success in your studies here. Please contact the Office of
International Admissions  & Student Programs if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Richard W. Carter, PhD 
Associate Vice President 
Global USA



 

 

Center for International Education     Garland Hall 138 

International Student and Scholar Services      PO Box 413 

           Milwaukee, WI 

           53201-0143 

           414-229-4846 

           414-229-3750 fax 
           www.uwm.edu/cie 

 
 
 

September 30, 2022           
 
Dear Vasu Sharma, 
 
Congratulations on your admission to the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee (UWM)!  We are excited to 
have you join the Panther family and look forward to welcoming you! 
 
You have worked hard to reach this point, and you should be proud of your accomplishments. Just think 
about what you can do at UWM!  You will be attending a major research university located blocks from 
Milwaukee’s beautiful lakefront with unparalleled access to prestigious internships in the state’s largest 
city and caring faculty and staff who will help you every step of the way.  It’s no wonder that our 
students come from every U.S. state and more than 80 countries! 
 
UWM is located within the heart of Milwaukee. There are more than 10 Fortune 500 companies located 
within the metro-Milwaukee area. UWM has partnerships with many local companies, businesses, 
schools, non-profit agencies, cultural organizations, and health institutions that will help provide 
experience in your field. 
 
Enclosed is your official Certificate of Admission, which includes the details of your admission.  
 
Questions? Concerns? We are happy to help you at isss@uwm.edu. We look forward to welcoming you 
to campus.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Matthew Jensen 
International Admissions Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:isss@uwm.edu


 
 
 

 

 

Center for International Education     Garland Hall 138 

International Student and Scholar Services      PO Box 413 

           Milwaukee, WI 

           53201-0143 

           414-229-4846 

           414-229-3750 fax 
           www.uwm.edu/cie 

__________________________________________ 
This certificate of admission is to provide you with information related to your recent admission to the University 

of Wisconsin-Milwaukee and any outstanding requirements. 

Name: Vasu Sharma 
Campus ID Number: 991448923 
Degree Level: Bachelor’s Degree 
Term: Spring 2023 
School or College: College of Nursing 
Major: Nursing  
Academic Advisor: Connor Sampson 
 

Conditions of Admission: 

• Transcripts: You may be required to submit final, official transcripts by the second week of class. Log into 

your PAWS account and look for the "To-Do" section for a list of required final transcripts. 

To be considered official, transcripts from institutions in the U.S. must be sent directly to UWM from the 

issuing institution. Official transcripts from schools outside the U.S. should be brought to the Center for 

International Education in Garland Hall, Room 138, upon arrival to campus. 

Other Important Information: 

• ePantherID is the login identity you will use to log into all systems at UWM.  Go to epantherid.uwm.edu 

and use the Campus ID Number (991-xx-xxxx) to activate your ePantherID and establish your password. 

Keep a record of your ePantherID and password. If you have problems, call the UWM Help Desk at 414-

229-4040, or use the PAWS Help Form at paws.uwm.edu. Staff are available to help Monday through 

Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 12:00 a.m. (CST), Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. (CST) and Sunday, 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 

a.m. (CST). 

• PAWS is the online system you will use for class registration, financial aid, tuition billing, academic records 

and maintain personal contact information. Use your ePantherID and password to log into PAWS at 

paws.uwm.edu. 

• Scholarships: The International Student Incentive Scholarship is awarded monthly.  If receive a 

scholarship, you will be notified by email. International students are eligible to apply for other 

scholarships at UWM. You can review opportunities and create a scholarship application at: 

https://uwm.academicworks.com 

 

What to do next:  

Accept your admission by completing the Intent to Enroll item in your To-Do list in PAWS. 

 

Visit uwm.edu/internationaladmits to find information for Newly Admitted Students. 

https://www-ssl.uwm.edu/uits/ePanther/aa/
https://paws.uwm.edu/
https://uwm.academicworks.com/users/sign_in
https://www.isssconnect.uwm.edu/

